
We will resume general 

garbage collection. 

Due to a fire at the garbage processing facility, 

garbage collection was temporarily suspended. We 

apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

General garbage collection will resume on Monday, 

January 13, 2025.

The following changes will apply to garbage disposal 

methods: 

- Lighters: Empty lighters should be placed in a 

separate bag from kitchen garbage, etc. and labeled 

as "YUGAI." Dispose of them with general garbage. 

- Ceramics and Glass: Wrap ceramics and glass in 

paper and place them in a separate bag from kitchen 

garbage, etc. The bag should be labeled as 

"WAREMONO." Dispose of them with general garbage. 

- Lithium-ion Batteries: Do not take lithium-ion 

batteries to the collection site under any 

circumstances. (They can cause fires)

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Kawaguchi City Hall 




